
 

 
HOC/BSE/Regn.30(4)PartA_B(6)/2021-22/12/24/4                           Dt.: 24th December,2021 
 
Shri Harshad Naik, Assistant Manager, 
Listing Compliance, BSE Ltd., P J Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001. 
 
Dear Sir, 

Sub.: Intimation of the proposed restart of the Phenol Plant from Monday, the 27th 
December, 2021  (after the temporary shutdown of the Company's (HOCL) Kochi Plant 
up till now);  
Ref.: Regn.30(4) read with Part A Para B(6) of the LODRRs 

 
This has reference to our previous Corporate Announcement with BSE vide our letter dated 
6-12-2021 regarding the temporary Shutdown of the Phenol Plant of the Company till the end 
of December, 2021 and with reference to the captioned subject, in compliance with the 
Regn.30(4) read with Part A, Para B(6) of the LODRRs, Notice is hereby given that :  
 
Though as per our previous Corporate Announcement letter dated 06-12-2021, the 
Company’s Phenol Plant at Kochi would have shut down till the end of December, 2021, 
considering the present favourable market conditions, it is proposed to restart the Phenol 
Plant from Monday, the 27th December, 2021.  

The above intimation is filed on line at BSE Portal in compliance with the Regulations and also 
disseminated on the website of the company (HOCL). 

Kindly take the above on your records in compliance with LODRRs. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For Hindustan Organic Chemicals Ltd. 

   
(Mrs. Susheela S. Kulkarni) 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


